
Father Christmas Early Years Experience FAQs

Is the Early Years experience accessible for wheelchair users?

Both Mischief in the Workshop and Early Years experience are accessible for wheelchair users. However,

please contact info@harewood.org to discuss the particulars of access required.

Can I bring a babe in arms to Early Years Father Christmas?

Babes in arms must have a full-priced ticket to Early Years Father Christmas.

What is the difference between the Early Years Father Christmas and Mischief in the Workshop?

The Early Years experience provides a photo-opportunity for children under the age of 4 and a small chat

with Father Christmas, lasting 20 minutes. Mischief in the Workshop is ideal for children aged 4 and

above and features a 45 minute immersive performance from our cast of characters.

When should I arrive?

Please ensure that you arrive at Harewood with plenty of time to spare to allow for car-parking etc.

Please make your way to the Main entrance of the House 5 minutes before your time slot.

How long does it last?

This experience lasts for 20 minutes.

Will we get an individual moment with Father Christmas?

Whilst this is a group experience, all families will get an individual moment with Father Christmas. Please

note that this will be in the presence of other group members.
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